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Answer to the reviewers for the paper: Nomenclature adjustments to neglected syntaxa of the tall-herb hygrophilous communities of the SE-Europe

Lakušić D., Ranđelović V., Di Pietro R. 


Dear Editor,
All the suggestions of the reviewers have been followed in the new version of the manuscript. In particular the long original description made by the describers of the syntax have been deleted. Some part of the paper have been shortened. Some modifications in the indication of the right ICPN article have been added. The reference to Michl et al. 2010 has been included both in the text and in the reference list.
